
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 39                                           Date : 5/11/2024 

 

Circular for Winter Uniform 
 

Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the winter season, we would like to 

inform you that students are required to come in proper winter uniform starting Friday, 15th 

November 2024. 

 
For your convenience, the winter uniform is available at school uniform counter (Anand Vihar), 

which will be open for visits on all weekdays until 14th November from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. 

 
Alternatively, you may also purchase the uniform from: 

 
Students Gallery :      10 Dayanand Vihar 

Basement, Vikas Marg 

Delhi 110092 

Near Karkardooma Metro Station 

Timings - 10:00 AM - 8:30 PM 

 

Phone No.             : 9810337506 
 

Location Link         :        https://maps.app.goo.gl/a49qSXS7uJ365hAd8?g_st=aw 
 

Thank you for ensuring that your child is prepared for the winter season.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Principal 
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